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AROUND AND ABOUT 
Mr. George E. Muth, chainnan of the 

Gallaudet Board of Directors, has re­
cently retired as president of the 
George F. Muth Co., Inc •.•.. The Graduate 
School is holding a visiting day on 
February 23 for those juniors and sen­
iors interested in graduate study here 
at Gallaudet. Classes will be open to 
those students who wish to attend .... 
On Friday, February 18 at 3:30 p.m. in 
Hall Memorial, room 213, the Graduate 
School Colloquim will feature Dr. Tina 
Bangs speaking on "Identifying and 
Assessing Infant Behavior." Associate 
director of the Houston Speech and 
Hearing Center, Dr. Bangs will be obser­
ving in the Pre-School and MSSD on 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday ••.. The 
National Literary Society of the Deaf 
will present a reading by Willard Madsen 
of "Hearts" in Hall Memorial, room 251 
on February 18 at 8:00 p.m ..•• Fannie Yeh, 
'71, a graduate student at Western 
Maryland College, spent the month of 
January in Taiwan observing and teaching 
at a school for the deaf. A native of 
the Republic of China, Fannie hopes to 
return to Fonnosa to teach the deaf. 

HIGH CHOLESTEROL? HEART DISEASE? 
TheNational Heart and Lung Institute 
is conducting a study on the relationship 
between high cholesterol and the inci­
dence of heart disease. Persons aged 
21 to 55 with an elevated cholesterol 
level, who are free of diabetes and 
hypertension, can be referred by their 
private physician for the study. 

If accepted, patients will receive a 
complete cardiovascular and cholesterol 
evaluation at the National Institutes 
of Health, free of charge. For more 
infonnation, call the National Heart and 
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Lung Institute at 496-6181. 

CAMPUS TRAFFIC HAZARDS 
Gallaudet Security would like to 

bring to the attention of all drivers 
a number of potential traffic hazards 
on the campus. 

1. Narrow gate entrance with solid 
stone pillars on either side 

2. Blinding glare between the hours 
of 3:00-5:00 p.m. when driving south 
toward the 8th Street gate 

3. Hall Memorial parking lot which 
is used as a main thoroughfare for 
vehicles and pedestrians as well as a 
parking facility 

4. Loading and unloading of small 
children from buses at Kendall School 
twice a day 

5. Street crossing near Krug Hall 
6. Front entrance area at College 

Hall, entrance steps are on driveway 
7. Area by Gatehouse where directional 

chart of campus blocks intersection 
8. Intersection in front of Fowler 

Hall 
9. Area leading to MSSD Receiving 

Office adjacent to children's playground 
Additional measures will be implemented 

to remedy these hazardous situations. 
In the interim, you are asked to proceed 
with extreme caution in these dangerous 
areas. 

· COMING SPORTS EVENTS 
2/16/72
---Hockey: Diamond Reo at Coliseum, 

8:00 p.m. 
2/17/72 
---Basketball: Coppin State College 

at Gallaudet, 8:00 p.m. 
2/19/72 
---Wrestling: Loyola at Baltimore, 



7:30 p.m. 
2/21/72 
---Hockey: ·Annapolis at Coliseum, 

4:30 p.m. 

COMMUNITY AT MARLBOROUGH 
In January 1973, a community for 100 

deaf retarded, blind retarded and deaf­
blind retarded adults will open in 
Marlborough, Mass. Each resident will 
have a private room and share kitchen 
and dining facilities with a group of 
approximately 12 other residents. All 
those in the community will participate 
in workshops and recreational activi­
ties both in the facility and in the 
community of Marlborough. Each per­
sonrs physical, intellectual, emotional 
and social capacities will be developed 
to their fullest extent in an environ­
ment that is conducive to the growth 
of self dignity and productive skills. 

More information can be obtained 
by writing to: 

The Community Group 
120 Wells Avenue 
Newton Centre, Mass. 02159 

NEW FACES AT MSSD --- -- ---Tenya Johnson: Secretary, Resource 
Center 

Marilyn Murphy: Clerical Aide, 
English Department 

Betty Peacock: Receptionist 
Jackie Delgado: Clerk-Typist, 

Off Campus Studies 

CAREER DAY 
Xerox, Ford,YMCA, YWCA, New York Life 

Insurance, DuPont, Western Union, 
University of Maryland and Western 
Maryland College are among those busi­
nesses, ·industries and graduate schools · 
which will be represented at "Career 
Day" on Thursday, February 24 in the 
Student Union Lounge, The program will 
begin at 1:30 with an orientation to 

acquaint the guests with Gallaudet College 
and the employment potentialities of our 
students. 

The faculty is cordially invited to a 
coffee at 2:30 p.m. prior to the time 
interested students will arrive to discuss 
possible job opportunities with the 
representatives. Interpreters will be 
provided. 

NEW TTY NUMBER -------_If you want to contact Frank Turk, 
Lolly Gilbert, Polly Peikoff, Diane 
Shapiro or Judy Bortner in the Alumni­
Public Relati_ons Office, Chapel Hall, . 
by TTY, call 4232. 

TYPEWRITERS FOR KENDALL 
Three manual typewriters in good op­

erating condition are needed by Jeanette 
Clack at Kendall School. The typewriters, 
which will be returned to the lender at 
the end of the semester, are needed by 
February 22. Kendall will be offering 
an optional typing course for its students. 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
BUYER II: Purchasing 
CLERK-TYPIST: Counseling and Placement 

For further information, contact the 
Office of Non-Faculty Personnel. 

SIGNED CHILDREN'S TV SHOW 
A new half hour children's TV show 

will feature an interpeter simultaneously 
signing the verbal parts of the program. 
"Watch Your Child/The Me Too Show" can 
be seen daily at 1:00 p.m. over WRC-TV, 
channel 4. 

ON THE GREEN is published each week for 
the faculty and staff of Gallaudet College 
by the Office of Alumni and Public Relations. 
Campus news is always welcome. Phone 3326 
or TTY 4232. 

Judy Bortner, editor 
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